
• 
From: PUC 
Sent: Friday, February 2, 2018 3:08 PM 
To: bob.faehn@kxlgradio.com 
Subject: EL17-055 

Mr. Faehn: 

Thank you for your comments regarding the Crocker Wind Farm, docket ELl 7-055. 

Since this is an open docket before the commission, your message and my response will be 
posted in the public docket so my fellow commissioners and others can read them. Here is a 
link to the docket, http://puc.sd.gov/Dockets/Electric/2017/ell 7-055.aspx, and here is a link to 
the commission's Information Guide to Siting Energy Conversion & Electric Transmission 
Facilities that you may find helpful, 
http://puc.sd. gov/commission/Pub li cation/ si tinghandou t. pdf. 

Chairperson Kristie Fiegen 
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